
BARGAINING TO
RESTART AT REX
In great news for Rex workers, we are recommencing bargaining for your ground Enterprise
Agreement with EY, the Rex administrator.

Before the company collapsed, we were making strong progress in negotiations. That progress
was put on hold in a period of great uncertainty and stress for Rex workers. But thanks to your
unity and determination, bargaining is back on track to finally lock in the fair deal you deserve. 

It is more important than ever that every worker is a union member
to give workers a powerful voice. 

If you’re not a member or know someone who isn’t, scan the QR
code or click here to join now.

IF YOU'RE NOT A MEMBER, JOIN TODAY.
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REX UPDATE

OUTSTANDING ISSUES
EY has confirmed they will honour the progress made before the collapse, and we are now
pressing on outstanding issues, including:

Fair pay increases

Improved redundancy

20% loading for shifts starting prior to
7.00am and shifts finishing after 6.00pm

Union inductions

Improved redundancy

20% loading for shifts starting prior to
7.00am and shifts finishing after 6.00pm

WHAT’S NEXT?
Since the terrible collapse, we have made huge steps to rebuild Rex and save jobs & services:

Federal Govt to Buy REX if No Buyer is Found: After months of pressure from your
TWU team, this is a huge first step toward protecting your jobs and ensuring the future of
Rex.
Rex to Continue Flying: Ensures continued support for an essential regional airline
service while bringing much-needed certainty to your careers as Rex workers.

Stay tuned for updates. Your voice and unity are key to securing a strong agreement.

https://www.twu.com.au/join/

